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 The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carer 

I hope that you have all had an enjoyable 

and relaxing half term break. Unfortunately 

there have been lots of indoor playtimes this 

week due to the wet weather. I really hope 

that the weather soon turns around again so 

that we can get the children back outside in 

the sunshine, where they can enjoy our 

fantastic outdoor space. Some of you may 

have noticed that a fence has appeared on 

our school field- this is the beginning of our 

Forest School.  

Mrs Fulcher is currently on her Forest 

School training and by next week will be 

fully qualified! We will continue to develop 

this area over the coming months and from 

September children will be making use of 

this fantastic resource! 

A Forest School allows us to teach the 

children a range of different skills including 

den building and fire lighting as well as 

working on their teamwork skills, resilience 

and self-esteem. We will also be using this 

space during our lessons to help enhance the 

teaching of subjects such as art, science, 

literacy and even maths!   

 

As always, it’s been another busy few weeks 

here at Isaac Newton and below are a few 

highlights from this week. 

 
Year 5 have 

been designing 

and making 

some 

‘Fantastic 

Beasts’ out of 

clay. They will 

be filming 

their characters 

later in the 

term. 

 

In Reception the children are excited to see 

how the tadpoles are changing every day. 

Chris Heathcote 

 

Headteacher 



Year 5 Football Tournament 

Well done to our Year 5s who took part in a 

tournament at 
Lincoln City 

FC last week. 
They played 

some fantastic 
football. They 
won 5, drew 1 

and lost 1. This 
meant that they 

came runners up in their league. Well done 
guys- you were a credit to the school! 

 
Sports Days 

Sports days are approaching quickly. As 

ever we will expect all children to participate 

unless their Parents/Carers have discussed 

any injuries or issues with the pupil’s class 

teacher. 

 
Sports Day for pupils in years 3-6 will take 

place on 10th July. Children should arrive at 

school at the usual time in their PE kit.  It 

would be great if as many pupils as possible 

were able to wear a t-shirt in the colour of 

their house. As soon as the registers have 

been taken we will set off for the Meres.  

Parents/Carers should meet us there (we 

hope to begin at approximately 9:30am). All 

of the children should be back at school in 

time for lunchtime as usual. 

 

Sports day for pupils in the Foundation 

Stage and Years 1/2 will take place on 12th 

July. Again pupils should arrive in their PE 

kit. Parents and Carers should drop their 

children off as normal and then head to the 

school field. We will register the children 

and then bring them onto the school field as 

quickly as possible in readiness for the races. 

Please remember to send in a hat and a water 

bottle. You should also ensure that pupils 

have applied sun cream prior to their arrival 

at school. 

 
For both sports days we would love to see as 

many Parents/Carers and Grandparents as 
possible! 

Dates For Your Diary: 

15th June Grantham Carnival 

17th June Year 5 visit to Rutland Castle 

18th June Year 6 visit to Harry Potter Studios 

19th June Mini Olympics (Year 3) 

19th June New Parents Meeting EYFS 2019/20 (2.00pm) 

20th June New Parents Meeting EYFS 2019/20 (9.30am) 

1st July Year 2 visit to Twycross Zoo 

2nd July Year 1 visit to Twycross Zoo 

3rd July Violin and Class 9 Concert (2pm) 

10th July Years 3- 6 Sports Day (Meres Stadium) 

12th July EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day 

16th July Frank’s Ice Cream Van £1.00 for an icecream  

16th July Summer Fayre (3.30pm) 

18th July Year 6 Leavers’ Presentation (6:00pm) 

Summer Fair  

Our next fund raising event will be The 

Summer Fete on Tuesday 16th July straight 

after school. We would be grateful for a 

donation of ONE of the following: 

 Cuddly toys (in good condition) 

 Chocolate Bars (for prizes) 

 Cakes (to be handed in on the day of 

the Fair) 

 Sweets (for sweetie cups) 

 Toys and books (again in good 

condition) 

 Old plates for a smash the plate game 

 Tombola items. 

 Bottles- wine, squash, fizzy pop. 
 

Please hand in cakes on the day (16th July) 

and toys and books the week before (W/C 8th 

July).  
 

Sweetie cups will be sent home on Monday 

8th July. Please return them by Friday 12th 

July. 

Thank you all for your continued support. 
 

PE Kit 

Can all Parents/Carers please ensure that 

children have the correct PE kit in school 

during the week. A number of children have 

been turning up without any kit at all. Your 

support would be very much appreciated. 
 

Year 6 Leavers 

The year 6 leavers’ presentation evening will 

take place on Thursday 18th July at 6pm. All 

Parents/Carers and Grandparents are 

welcome – please put the date in your diary. 
 

Applying for Holiday During School Time 

A number of Parents/Carers have applied to 

take their children on holiday during school 

time this term. Please remember that we are 

not able to approve such requests and that 

the pupils’ absence will be recorded as 

unauthorised. We encourage all Parents/

Carers to take their children on holiday 

during the school holidays. 
 

Bank Holiday May 2020 

As many of you may already be aware, next 
year, the May bank holiday will be moved to 

mark the 75th anniversary of VE Day. It will 
move from Monday 4 May to Friday 8 May. 
The terms dates have been updated on our 

school website.  
 

Carnival 

Grantham Carnival takes place this Saturday. 
The children have been busy making 

costumes and masks ready for the ‘Mardi 
Gras’ theme. Hopefully the weather will 

improve by then. 
 

Please meet Miss Jones and the other adults 

at the Market Place Cross at 11.00am. The 
parade leave the Market Place Cross at 

12.00pm and we will walk up the High Street 
and round to Wyndham Park. Please can we 

remind parents that they will need to meet 
their child at Wyndham Park when the floats 
arrive at 1.15pm. We will not be able to 

bring children back to school. 
 

E-safety 

This week we have decided to focus on 
Minecraft. Minecraft is played by millions of 

children around the world, who use their 
imagination to build three-dimensional 

worlds with virtual building blocks in a 
digital, pixelated landscape. It is classed as a 

‘sandbox game,’ which means players have 
the freedom to build their own creations with 
‘blocks’ they collect and also have the 

opportunity to explore other people’s 
creations with their characters.  


